
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

        Dear Parents and Carers  14.6.21 

English 
 

We will  begin reading our new 
book. We will think about the main 
characters in the story and write a 
letter to one of them. We will use 

this as an opportunity to ask 
questions and think about the 

features of a letter.  

 
 
 
  

  

 
 

Maths 
 

This week we will be finding one 
more  and less for numbers up to 

100. We will also find 10 more and 
less. After that we will use this 
knowledge to add and subtract 

within 100.  
We will be doing some of this work 

in the context of money. 
 

  

Sounds Write 

 

This week we will continue to 
spell and build words containing 
the sound /oo/. There are eight 

different spellings for /oo/, /oo/ as 
in moon, /ew/ as in stew and /u/ 
as in unit  /ue/ as in glue, /u-e/ as 
in ruler, /ui/ as in fruit, /ou/ as in 
soup and /ough/ as in through. 

Wider Curriculum 

In Science we will be continuing to de-
velop our knowledge of animals and 

their habitats. 

Within Evolution of me we will be ex-
ploring how we have grown and 

changed over time. If you are willing to 
email the office a baby photo or send 
one in to photocopy, we will use them 

as part of our learning.  

 
We have enjoyed our first week back in the Academy. 

Please ensure named PE kits are brought in—these can remain on pegs ready 
for PE twice a week. 

 
As the weather gets warmer, please can your child bring a named sunhat with 

them to school each day.  
 

School photographs will be on Wednesday 16th June. 


